
MONROE COUNTY INTERMEDIATE SCHOOL DISTRICT 
RESUME' OF 

THE BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING 
 

November 20, 2018 
 
 

1. The meeting was called to order at 6:00 p.m. 
 

2. The board held the 2017-2018 audit review presentation.  
 

3. The board heard an educational presentation from Katie Bourbina and Nicole 
VanDaele regarding the changes in the Head Start grant. 
 

4. The board heard a presentation from James S. Jacobs Architects about the Special 
Education Services Building maze project. 
 

5. The board approved medical leaves of absence for two employees. 
 

6. The board approved maternity leaves of absence for two employees. 
 

7. The board approved the employment recommendations for the following: 
 

- Dawn Bentley, half-time early childhood special education teacher 
- Lydia Goodman, Head Start Mentor Teacher 
- Ashley Langenderfer, early childhood special education teacher 
- Denise Teague, Director of CTE 
- Lauren Rhoades, special education teacher consultant 

 
8. The board approved a 2% rate increase for Michelle Haas-Nelson, Youth Center 

Liaison retroactive to October 1, 2018. 
 

9. The board approved the establishment and posting of a Family Engagement 
Coordinator, effective immediately.  
 

10. The board approved the establishment and posting of a local-based special 
education teacher and teacher aide position, effective immediately.  
 

11. The board approved Cathy Netter as a temporary extra substitute teacher for up to 
22 days.  
 

12. The board approved the extension of a maternity and childcare leave for Kerielle 
Smith for the remainder of the 2018-2019 school year.  
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13. The board approved the educational leave of absence for Nicole Knott from 
January 14, 2019 through May 3, 2019.  
 

14. The board approved the submission of the Head Start Expansion grant application 
 

15. The board approved Michelle McCoy to a two-year term on the Parent Advisory 
Committee representing Airport Schools, effective November 2018. 
 

16. The board accepted a donation from Janice Batforf, Judy Berns, Diane Lewis and 
Nadine McDonald of equipment and supplies for the Educational Center. 
 

17. The board accepted a donation from the La-Z-Boy Foundation in the amount of 
$5,000 to support the Monroe County Fine Arts Festival. 
 

18. The board reschedule the December 18th regular meeting to begin at 5:00 PM. 
 

19. The board accepted a donation from Drew Prater of 4 wheelchair accessible picnic 
tables for the Educational Center. This was Mr. Prater’s Eagle Scout Project. 
 

20. The meeting adjourned at 7:54 p.m. 
 
Resignations 
Michele Alvarez 
Rebecca Brooks 
Kirstie Carlson 
Dawn Jennings 

Sasha Johnson 
Jennifer LaDuke 
 
Retirement 
Cindy Weyher  

 
 
 


